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I vehemently oppose HB 3075/Measure 114. I wholeheartedly believe if the vote was 

to be re-cast today we would not have anywhere near the same number of 

individuals voting in favor of 114. Not only does it go against a very real constitutional 

right it also leads down a dark path of putting too much power into local police 

departments in how they decide to dole out our own rights to bear arms. Guess who 

will be most likely alienated and taken advantage of in this new scenario? You 

guessed it minority and marginalized groups! Please reconsider this all together 


